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Stronger Together in 2019  
 

De Bohun Governors 
 
Our Purpose 

We are volunteers who work with the school to: 

• Agree the school’s vision and strategy 

• Make sure children make good progress with their learning  

• Make sure the school’s money is spent well  

 

New school vision and your chance to play a part 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to share some of the ways in which the school’s governing 

body has supported the Leadership Team since returning in September. 

Firstly, our new vision: “We equip children with the skills and knowledge 

to achieve their true potential, and inspire them with a rich and varied 

curriculum. We are proudly committed to an inclusive approach, while 

ensuring an excellent learning environment for all our pupils.” 

 

In order to help deliver this vision, the governing body has welcomed two 

co-opted members. Alex Baird, with many years of senior experience in 

Physical Education, and a passion for sport, is currently studying for her 

Doctorate in Education. Muir MacKean is a practising solicitor, with a 

focus on intellectual property and, particularly, patent litigation. Muir 

trained at a leading international law firm and received his Postgraduate 

Diploma in IP from Oxford University in 2017. 

The governing body also continues to explore ways that parents can feel 

happy and rewarded to be involved with De Bohun. In the Spring Term, 

we will have details of opportunities within the school’s Parent Teacher 

Association (PTA). In the meantime, we wish you all a Merry Christmas.  

 

Who we are 

Lucy Peatfield (Chair) 

Gordon Stubberfield (Vice Chair) 

Dominic Smart (Headteacher) 

Sian Edwards (Staff governor) 

Paul Davies 

Nicky Downes 

Clare Lindop 

Muir MacKean 

Chris Skilbeck 

 

Attendance and Attainment: 

An Ongoing Success Story   

De Bohun is now maintaining a 

96% attendance, which is in line 

with the Government’s national 

expectation. Thank you parents 

and carers for your great efforts. 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils (Year 3 

through Year 6) have delivered a 

third successive year of soaring 

results across Reading, Writing 

and Mathematics. They truly are 

performing like champions here, 

thanks to their support at home.  
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